James Russell

From: Rebecca Veidlinger <rebecca@veidlinger.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 2:56 PM

To: James Russell

Subject: Re: Contract Renewal

Hi James,

Yes, | am happy to continue to provide services to GMU under the same contract terms.

Best regards,
Rebecca

To schedule a meeting with me, please click here: https://calendly.com/rveidlinger

My work hours may be different than yours. Please do not feel obligated to respond to my emails outside of your working hours.

On Thu, Feb 2, 2023 at 2:52 PM James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu> wrote:

Hello:

As you are probably aware our current contract for Sexual Misconduct/Title IX Hearing and Appeals Services (GMU-1673-21-03) expired Jan 23, 2023. At this
time we would like to renew the contract for another year under the same terms, conditions and pricing. If you are in agreement please respond in the
affirmative. No further action will be required.



Thank you.

James F. Russell

Purchasing Director



